
Collecting security fees to register passenger’s Information

Date

24 May 2015

Reference

201505241

Effective date

Immediately

Based on the Saudi Civil Aviation authority (GACA)’s announcement No. 17308/1/2/256 dated on 18/07/1436H,

which included the decision of the Council Ministers’ No. (183) dated on 20/04/0436H to add security fees of 2$

USD upon each international ticket to/from/through the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia in order to fund the operation of

(APP/PNR) project and its facility services.

Therefore, (2$) USD (equivalent to 7.5 SAR) has to be collected as security fees, from each passenger travelling on

International flight per segment (arrival – departure –transit), the amount will be added to the ticket’s value using

the security fare codes (E3) that is specified by IATA.

Travel Service Providers inside and outside the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia must ensure the addition and collection of

these charges for all international tickets issued on 20/07/1436H corresponding to 09/May/2015, noting that these

fees are completely non-refundable.


